
Newsletter—Week Ending 9th May 2025  

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Friday 16th May– WEX  Celebration 

Assembly 

Friday 16th May—PFA Summer Disco 

Wednesday 21st—Thursday 22nd– Bronze 

DofE Practice Expedition. 

Wednesday 21st– Friday 23rd May– Silver 

DofE Practice Expedition. 

Friday 23rd May- End of Term 5 

Monday 2nd June– Start of Term 6. 

Week commencing 23rd June– RSE Week. 

Wednesday 25th—Thursday 26th June– 

Bronze DofE Expedition. 

Wednesday 25th– Friday 27th June– Silver 

DofE Expedition. 

Friday 27th June—End of Year Reports Home 

Tuesday 1st July—Moving Up Day 

SIGNS OF THE WEEK 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week are: 

P16: Thomas O, Keeley, Lewis 

KS4: Francesca, Axe Class, Alfie, Avon Class 

KS3: Austin, Xander, Ceza,  Olly P, Gethin. 

Primary: Teddy, Khiros, Zach, Bonny, Sophie 
Nicolas. 

Creative Arts: Taylor 

WELL DONE!  

ACCEPTABLE MOBILE PHONE & INTERNET 
USAGE 

We are sometimes made aware of incidents  
involving inappropriate behaviour and conduct 
on mobile phones whilst pupils are at home. 
Whilst each incident is investigated at school, 
please can we remind all parents and carers to 
discuss with their child the acceptable usage of 
mobile phones, the internet and social media.  

It is important to remind children that certain 
types of conduct, bullying or harassment can be 
classified as criminal conduct.  The school takes 
such conduct extremely seriously and will      
involve the police or other agencies as            
appropriate.  Such conduct includes, but is not 
limited to, sexting, threats of violence or assault, 
abusive calls, emails, social media posts or 
texts directed at someone based on their       
ethnicity, religious beliefs or sexual orientation. 

If a pupil breaks the schools ICT acceptable   
usage policy, we may remove their access to 
technology.  If pupils continue to demonstrate 
inappropriate behaviour online at home, we will 
recommend that parents/carers do the same. 

If you need further support and guidance around 
keeping your child safe online, please visit the 
following website which has a wide range of   
advice and support: nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety


ROBIN CLASS NEWS 

This term in careers Robin Class are learning to be gardeners. Last week they followed written      
instructions with symbols to plant sunflowers. This week they have prepared to grow vegetables by 
choosing what vegetable they would like to plant and identifying the equipment they will need.  

BLUEBIRD CLASS NEWS 

Bluebirds have been very busy this term so far! We have particularly enjoyed practicing 'on your 
marks, get set, go' ready for sports day, hurdles and enjoying the sunshine on our trip to the park! 



SUMMER DISCO 

Ravenswood Summer Disco is next Friday. We 
would love to see you all there. Please see the 
information below.  

 

 



 


